
From: Town, Mary Jane [mailto:maryjane.town@mbandt.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 02, 2009 12:37 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: DNE: FDIC Premium Rate Hike 
 
This action will put many banks in jeopardy, perhaps causing more to fail and contributing further 
to a downward spiral. Additionally, it is ironic that banks who used TARP funds will turn around 
and pay them back to the FDIC. Please reconsider this action. 
 
Mary Jane Town 
Senior Vice President, Director of Marketing 
Monroe Bank & Trust 
102 E. Front Street 
Monroe, Michigan 48161 
734.240.2510 
Fax: 734.242.3651 
www.mbandt.com 


